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Cc:
Subject: CM: RE: NSW Government's use and management of consulting services – Post-

hearing responses – 5 September 2023

OFFICIAL 

 

Please find attached the Infrastructure NSW responses to the questions and supplementary questions taken on notice at the 
inquiry into the NSW Government's use and management of consulting services. This includes separate documents for the 
questions on notice (Attachment A) and supplementary questions on notice (Attachment B). Please note that the response to 
supplementary question 1 is provided in a spreadsheet (Attachment C).  

There are no corrections required to the transcript, however we wish to advise the Committee of two clarifications to the 
evidence given:  

 On p. 23 Ms Lonergan refers to the skills required in writing a ‘business plan’, this was intended to be ‘business case’.

 On p. 27 Ms Lonergan notes that there are no secondees in the Projects function, and one in the Assurance function.
We would like to clarify that there is currently one other secondee in our Finance and Operations team (so two in
total).

Please let us know if there are any further questions. 

Kind regards 

Ali Nelson-Watt 
Ministerial and Parliamentary Services 
Corporate Services 

    

Infrastructure NSW 

I acknowledge and pay my respects to the traditional owners and custodians on whose land I walk, work and live. 




